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Diary Dates

Please ensure meal 
bookings for week 

commencing 28th February 
by midnight on the 21st 

February .

Please see next week’s 
bulletin below 

It can be tricky 
deciding whether or 

not to keep your child 
off school when 
they're unwell.

The NHS have provided 
details on when to 
keep your child home.  
To access this please 
use the link below.

https://www.nhs.uk/liv
e-well/is-my-child-too-
ill-for-school/

Dear Parents and Carers,

As you know, we held interviews for the Headship at 

Randwick on Wednesday. The Governors alongside the 

Diocese, the Local Authority and the School Improvement 

Office attached to school, Huw Evans, interviewed three 

candidates.

After a very rigorous process and lengthy discussions we 

are really pleased to let you know the Mrs Kathryn Wilson 

has been appointed as the new Headteacher for Randwick 

Primary School, beginning in September. We are really 

excited to have her on board and know that you will support 

her in making her feel welcome into the Randwick 

community.

Best wishes,

The Governing Body

The staff would like to thank you for your continued support 

this term and wish you all a relaxing half term break.

Please remember to book your Parents Evening 

appointment on School Spider.

Have a great break.

Best wishes

Jo Donaldson

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


Top Doodle Class: Kestrels

Top Doodler: Emmie Snell

Dear Children and Parents,

It has been a pleasure to teach Hawks 
for the last 5 weeks. I am delighted 
with the work they have produced and 
incredibly proud of them.

Thank you so much for the wonderful 
hamper; it had all my favourite things 
and was very much appreciated.

Have a cracking half term and I'll look 
forward to a great term working 
alongside Mrs Wilson.

Karen Chastney

World Book Day Thursday 2nd March

Come to school dressed as your favourite
book character.

As well as dressing up we will be doing lots 
of fun activities in school.

Kestrels Swimming

Kestrels swimming lessons will be starting on the first Tuesday back.

Can you please log onto your Parentpay account to give consent and 

make payment.  If we do not have consent for your child to attend we 

will be unable to take them swimming with the class.

Can we also please remind parents that they are not able to come along 

and  spectate during the swimming lessons.



EVENT

MENTAL HEATLH WEEK

AFTER SCHOOL

Monday

27th February

First Day of Term

Guitar Lessons. Owls, Buzzards and Kestrels

Parents Evening

3.30-6.30pm

Please book through School 

Spider

Tuesday

28th February

Swimming lessons start for 

Kestrels

Please ensure you child brings a 

bag containing a swimming 

costume and towel.  Please can 

we ask that long hair be tied up 

for swimming lessons

Please ensure you have given 

consent and made payment for 

the swimming lessons via 

Parentpay

Cross Country Club 3.15-4.15pm

Please book school lunches for 

week commencing 6th March by 

midnight Tuesday 28th February

Wednesday

1st March

Forest School 

Owls/Y4 am

Y1/Y2 pm 

please ensure you child wears 

appropriate clothing.  Long 

sleeved tops and 

trousers/leggings with 

wellingtons, socks and an 

appropriate warm coat or overall

Key Stage 2 Cross Country with 

Mrs Chastney

Buzzards and Kestrels Parents 

Evening

3.30-5.30pm

Hawks drop in session 4.30 -6pm

Forest School After School Club 

Starts

Pre booked sessions – please book 

directly

https://bookwhen.com/allseasons

forestschool

Thursday 

2nd March WORLD BOOK DAY

Please come dressed as your 

favourite book character.

Friday

3rd March PE sessions for Buzzards, Kestrels 

and Hawks

Please can the children wear PE 

kit to school

WEEKLY BULLETIN

https://bookwhen.com/allseasonsforestschool


WEEKLY AWARDS

Reuben – an outstanding story.  He blew me away 
with the language he had used

Tyler – for working incredibly hard with his story 
writing drawing on previous knowledge

Maia – Wow! Incredible story writing.  Amazing 
story language.  I am blown away with how hard 
you are independently working

Jessica – for an amazing block print of the tree of 
life in Art

Leia – for attention to detail across the curriculum

Jago – for phenomenal fraction work

Scarlett – for a chatty, amusing diary extract 
demonstrating her grasp of the features which 
should be included

Stirling – for a superb persuasive advert for a 
holiday home in the Cotswolds

Rupert – for attention to detail when working on 
varying sentence openings and his use of figurative 
language

Alfie – for being enthusiastic and solving puzzles 
independently on Maths puzzle day

Elijah – for being resourceful in forest school with 
his den building

Jude – for using her new skills independently 
around the classroom to make cards and letters

Ezra -for a fantastic attitude on the carpet

Izzy - for not giving up when things got difficult.


